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 4-H FLASH 
GLENN COUNTY 4-H NEWS FLASH            January 2, 2025 

—Servers Needed— 

Are you 6th grade or above? Come volunteer to help serve at the annual 

Glenn County Farm Bureau Crab Feed on Saturday, January 18, 2025, at 

the Glenn County Fairgrounds, 221 E Yolo Street in Orland. Youth members 

will have the opportunity to engage with members of the community while 

serving. Several adult volunteers are needed to help guide and direct the youth while they 

serve. Please RSVP by Monday, January 6, 2025, to the UC Cooperative Extension Office 

(530) 865-1107 to be added to the list, or sign up online at: https://surveys.ucanr.edu/

survey.cfm?surveynumber=44143. 

Glenn County Farm Bureau Crab Feed 

Keep that holiday baking apron on! 

 
 

 The 4-H dessert booth fundraiser at the Annual Glenn County Farm Bureau Crab Feed needs 

your help! This is a great opportunity to raise money for the 4-H program with little effort! We 

are asking each family to donate a “homemade”, non-refrigerated dessert. 

They can be brought to the UCCE Office until 5:00 p.m., Friday, January 17, 

2025, or to the fairgrounds by noon on Saturday, January 18, 2025. 

Proceeds from this fundraiser will be used to support activities in the 4-H 

program. Farm Bureau will raffle off a few cakes again this year!  

 

There is also an opportunity to volunteer to work in the Dessert Booth. 

Please visit: https://surveys.ucanr.edu/survey.cfm?surveynumber=44203, to volunteer for a 

shift or by calling the UCCE Office at (530) 865-1107. 

 

Thank you Glenn County Farm Bureau 

for this opportunity! 
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